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  American Gods Neil Gaiman,2002-04-30 Shadow is a
man with a past. But now he wants nothing more
than to live a quiet life with his wife and stay
out of trouble. Until he learns that she's been
killed in a terrible accident. Flying home for the
funeral, as a violent storm rocks the plane, a
strange man in the seat next to him introduces
himself. The man calls himself Mr. Wednesday, and
he knows more about Shadow than is possible. He
warns Shadow that a far bigger storm is coming.
And from that moment on, nothing will ever he the
same...
  The Book of the Gods Chas Saunders,Peter J.
Allen,2010 Are you tired of the same old boring
god you've worshipped for years? Looking for
something new and exciting? The Book of the Gods
has the answer! Explore hundreds of deities of all
shapes, sizes, genders, colours with myriad
powers.This is the official book of the leading
mythological website Godchecker and is packed full
of extraordinary facts and mythological trivia.
Who is the god of shoes? The god of football? The
god of fluff?From the gods of Greece and Rome to
the bizarre and often downright scary gods of
Oceania and the Aztecs you will find there is a
deity for every occasion. Alongside the A-Z
listings are 20 introductory essays that give an
entertaining and accessible overview of each
pantheon.
  The Encyclopaedia Britannica Hugh Chisholm,1911
  The Book of Gods David McAfee,Chuck
Harrison,2016-05-25 What are gods and why do
people believe in them? Where did they come from
and what do they do? This book answers all those
questions and more! David G. McAfee, who studies
religions and writes books, has teamed up with
writer and cartoonist Chuck Harrison to help
everyone learn about beliefs, gods, and religion!
The first book in this series was The Belief Book,
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which is all about why people believe the things
they do, and now they are taking the next step by
bringing you The Book of Gods... It doesn't matter
how old you are. If you want to learn more about
gods from around the globe, including where they
came from and how belief in them has spread over
time, this easy-to-read book is for you! The fully
illustrated and interactive Book of Gods is for
readers and thinkers of all ages, including kids
and kids at heart.
  Ruthless Gods Emily A. Duncan,2020-04-07 The
stunning sequel to instant New York Times
bestseller, Wicked Saints Nadya doesn’t trust her
magic anymore. Serefin is fighting off a voice in
his head that doesn’t belong to him. Malachiasz is
at war with who--and what--he’s become. As their
group is continually torn apart, the girl, the
prince, and the monster find their fates
irrevocably intertwined. Their paths are being
orchestrated by someone...or something. The voices
that Serefin hears in the darkness, the ones that
Nadya believes are her gods, the ones that
Malachiasz is desperate to meet—those voices want
a stake in the world, and they refuse to stay
quiet any longer. In their dramatic follow-up to
Wicked Saints, the first book in their Something
Dark and Holy trilogy, Emily A. Duncan paints a
Gothic, icy world where shadows whisper, and no
one is who they seem, with a shocking ending that
will leave you breathless. This edition uses
deckle edges; the uneven paper edge is
intentional.
  Egyptian Mythology Geraldine Pinch,2004 Spanning
ancient Egyptian culture--from 3200 BC to AD 400--
Pinch opens a door to this hidden world and casts
light on the nature of myths and how they relate
to the evolution of Egyptian culture. She includes
a timeline covering the seven stages in the
mythical history of Egypt and outlining the major
events of each stage. A substantial A to Z section
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covers the principal themes and concepts of
Egyptian mythology as well as the most important
deities, demons, and other characters. This is an
ideal introduction for students interested in
learning about Egyptian myths, and the culture
that created them.
  Half Gods Akil Kumarasamy,2018-06-05 Following
the fractured origins and destines of two brothers
named after demigods from the ancient epic the
Mahabharata, we meet a family struggling with the
reverberations of the past in their lives. These
ten interlinked stories redraw the map of our
world in surprising ways: following an act of
violence, a baby girl is renamed after a Hindu
goddess but raised as a Muslim; a lonely butcher
from Angola finds solace in a family of refugees
in New Jersey; a gentle entomologist, in Sri
Lanka, discovers unexpected reserves of courage
while searching for his missing son--Amazon.com.
  Little Gods Meng Jin,2020-01-14 LONGLISTED FOR
THE PEN/OPEN BOOK AWARD “Compellingly
complex…Expands the future of the immigrant novel
even as it holds us in uneasy thrall to the past.”
– Gish Jen, New York Times Book Review Combining
the emotional resonance of Home Fire with the
ambition and innovation of Asymmetry, a lyrical
and thought-provoking debut novel that explores
the complex web of grief, memory, time, physics,
history, and selfhood in the immigrant experience,
and the complicated bond between daughters and
mothers. On the night of June Fourth, a woman
gives birth in a Beijing hospital alone. Thus
begins the unraveling of Su Lan, a brilliant
physicist who until this moment has successfully
erased her past, fighting what she calls the
mind’s arrow of time. When Su Lan dies
unexpectedly seventeen years later, it is her
daughter Liya who inherits the silences and
contradictions of her life. Liya, who grew up in
America, takes her mother’s ashes to China—to her,
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an unknown country. In a territory inhabited by
the ghosts of the living and the dead, Liya’s
memories are joined by those of two others: Zhu
Wen, the woman last to know Su Lan before she left
China, and Yongzong, the father Liya has never
known. In this way a portrait of Su Lan emerges:
an ambitious scientist, an ambivalent mother, and
a woman whose relationship to her own past shapes
and ultimately unmakes Liya’s own sense of
displacement. A story of migrations literal and
emotional, spanning time, space and class, Little
Gods is a sharp yet expansive exploration of the
aftermath of unfulfilled dreams, an immigrant
story in negative that grapples with our tenuous
connections to memory, history, and self.
  Gods and Mortals in Early Greek and Near Eastern
Mythology Adrian Kelly,Christopher
Metcalf,2021-03-31 This volume centres on one of
the most important questions in the study of
antiquity – the interaction between Greece and the
Ancient Near East, from the Mycenaean to the
Hellenistic periods. Focusing on the stories that
the peoples of the eastern Mediterranean told
about the gods and their relationships with
humankind, the individual treatments draw together
specialists from both fields, creating for the
first time a truly interdisciplinary synthesis.
Old cases are re-examined, new examples discussed,
and the whole range of scholarly opinions, past
and present, are analysed, critiqued, and
contextualised. While direct textual comparisons
still have something to show us, the methodologies
advanced here turn their attention to deeper
structures and wider dynamics of interaction and
influence that respect the cultural autonomy and
integrity of all the ancient participants.
  Jealous Gods and Chosen People David
Leeming,2004-03-04 Esteemed scholar David Leeming,
who has authored more than twelve books on
mythology, here offers the first comprehensive
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narrative study of the mythology of the Middle
East, that tumultuous region that was the cradle
of civilization. Leeming begins with a brief,
engaging history of the Middle East, spanning
Neolithic cultures, the Bronze Age and the Iron
Age, the invention of writing and the rise of
Egypt and Babylonia, Israel and Roman rule, and
the early history of the Jews, Christians, and
Muslims. This is followed by an in-depth
discussion of the mythology of the region,
covering individual pantheons, cosmic myths,
mythic heroes, and much more. Leeming ranges from
prehistoric figures such as the Mother Goddess of
Çatal Hüyük to Mesopotamian gods such as Marduk
and mythic heroes such as Gilgamesh, to the
pantheon of Egyptian mythology, including the
falcon-headed sky-sun god Horus and jackal-headed
Anubis. The author also offers an illuminating
exploration of the mythology of the three great
monotheistic religions of the region: Judaism,
Christianity, and Islam. In a provocative
Epilogue, Leeming depicts today's crisis in the
Middle East as violent, clearly immoral, and
illegal actions justified by what can only be
called myths. He notes that fundamentalists in the
area's three religions all see their way as the
only way, forgetting that myths represent truths
that are spiritual and philosophical--not
historical events that can be used to justify acts
of violence. With key maps, illustrations,
bibliography, and index, Jealous Gods and Chosen
People provides an inclusive, authoritative, and
captivating account of a mythology that remains a
potent--and often destructive--force in the world
today.
  Arguing about Gods Graham Oppy,2006-09-04 In
this book, Graham Oppy examines arguments for and
against the existence of God. He shows that none
of these arguments is powerful enough to change
the minds of reasonable participants in debates on
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the question of the existence of God. His
conclusion is supported by detailed analyses of
the arguments as well as by the development of a
theory about the purpose of arguments and the
criteria that should be used in judging whether or
not arguments are successful. Oppy discusses the
work of a wide array of philosophers, including
Anselm, Aquinas, Descartes, Locke, Leibniz, Kant,
Hume and, more recently, Plantinga, Dembski,
White, Dawkins, Bergman, Gale and Pruss.
  The Gods, and Other Lectures Robert Green
Ingersoll,1874
  Why So Many Gods? Tim Baker,Thomas Nelson
Publishers,Kim Etue,2002 Presents brief
descriptions of over one hundred world religions,
secular worldviews, cults, and occult practices
from a Christian point-of-view, covering the basic
beliefs, a short history, and examples in pop
culture.
  The School for Gods Elio D'Anna,2017-01-30
  Greek Poems to the Gods Barry B.
Powell,2021-04-30 The ancient Greek hymnic
tradition translated beautifully and accessibly.
The hymn—as poetry, as craft, as a tool for
worship and philosophy—was a vital art form
throughout antiquity. Although the Homeric Hymns
have long been popular, other equally important
collections have not been readily accessible to
students eager to learn about ancient poetry. In
reading hymns, we also gain valuable insight into
life in the classical world. In this collection,
early Homeric Hymns of uncertain authorship appear
along with the carefully wrought hymns of the
great Hellenistic poet and courtier Callimachus;
the mystical writings attributed to the legendary
poet Orpheus, written as Christianity was taking
over the ancient world; and finally, the hymns of
Proclus, the last great pagan philosopher of
antiquity, from the fifth century AD, whose
intellectual influence throughout western culture
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has been profound. Greek Poems to the Gods
distills over a thousand years of the ancient
Greek hymnic tradition into a single volume.
Acclaimed translator Barry B. Powell brings these
fabulous texts to life in English, hewing closely
to the poetic beauty of the original Greek. His
superb introductions and notes give readers
essential context, making the hymns as accessible
to a beginner approaching them for the first time
as to an advanced student continuing to explore
their secrets. Brilliant illustrations from
ancient art enliven and enrichen the experience of
reading these poems.
  The Shadow of the Gods John Gwynne,2021-05-04 'A
masterfully crafted, brutally compelling Norse-
inspired epic' Anthony Ryan THE GREATEST SAGAS ARE
WRITTEN IN BLOOD. A century has passed since the
gods fought and drove themselves to extinction.
Now only their bones remain, promising great power
to those brave enough to seek them out. As
whispers of war echo across the land of Vigrið,
fate follows in the footsteps of three warriors: a
huntress on a dangerous quest, a noblewoman
pursuing battle fame, and a thrall seeking
vengeance among the mercenaries known as the
Bloodsworn. All three will shape the fate of the
world as it once more falls under the shadow of
the gods. Set in a brand-new, Norse-inspired
world, and packed with myth, magic and bloody
vengeance, The Shadow of the Gods begins an epic
new fantasy saga from bestselling author John
Gwynne. Further praise for The Shadow of the Gods
'Visceral, heart-breaking and unputdownable' Jay
Kristoff 'A satisfying and riveting read. The
well-realised characters move against a backdrop
of a world stunning in its immensity. It's
everything I've come to expect from a John Gwynne
book' Robin Hobb 'A masterclass in storytelling .
. . epic, gritty fantasy with an uncompromising
amount of heart' FanFiAddict 'Quintessential
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Gwynne honed to perfection . . . The Shadow of the
Gods is absolutely stunning, one hell of an epic
series opener and a spectacular dose of Viking-
flavoured fantasy' The Tattooed Book Geek 'Reminds
me of all that I love in the fantasy genre. The
Shadow of the Gods is an action-packed cinematic
read' Fantasy Hive
  Encyclopedia of Gods Michael Jordan,2022-12-27
This reference book offers a comprehensive survey
of gods and goddesses from cultures across the
globe, with each entry covering specific cultures,
dates of worship, the role the god played, and
defining characteristics and symbols.
  The Twelve Gods of Olympus ,2019-03 Children's
version of the popular Greek myth, filled with
humour, drama and adventure.
  The Audacity of God's Power Femi Folorunsho,2009
How much worse could it get for me? After several
failed marriages, unemployment, and the threat of
losing my house a few years ago, I had to turn to
God for a 911 intervention. At that point in time,
I just lost my job and my ex-wife had just moved
out with all her furniture, including the
accessories and mattress. I thought I had reached
my limit, but with Gods grace I bounced back and
refused to be defeated. One of the greatest
lessons learned then is to stay faithful to God,
hold on to Him because He's the only one that
could help me throughout my days in the
wilderness. The Audacity of Gods power shows how
toughness of a man or woman cannot be measured
through their physical stature, but rather the
ability to stay strong and reach-out to God for
assistance. Challenges are inevitable, they are
like the weather or a season, no matter how
undesirable they appear at one point. A better one
will surely replace the not too great ones. As for
me, it was my willingness to ask for Gods help
that ultimately saved me and allowed Him to go the
extra mile for me and my family.
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  A Guide to the Gods ,1981
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